To whom it may concern:

We are writing to oppose that River City Roll or any other entity are able to host concerts,
farmers markets, or other highly populated and noisy events in the parking lot behind Cookie
Factory Lofts. We have already experienced high volumes of noise from River City Roll’s
operations, which has adversely impacted the quiet enjoyment of our apartment. We would
like to oppose any increase in noise from public events in that location.

Sincerely,

Alexa Rosswog

e

Steven Hill



